
 

 

Town of Kaukauna  

W780 Greiner Rd  

Kaukauna, WI  54130  

  

Planning Commission Meeting Minutes 
 

July 17, 2024 

  

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Sharon Reynolds.  The Pledge of Allegiance was 

recited.   

  

Board members present were Debbie Vander Heiden, Sharon Reynolds, Bob Fox, and Mark 

Kortz. Absent were Dennis Van Vreede, Bernie Vander Heiden, and Terry Van Epern.  Also 

present were Ken Jaworski from Cedar Corp. 4 members were present for a quorum. 

  

The Minutes were presented from the June 5, 2024 Planning Commission Meeting. Motion by  

M. Kortz to approve the minutes as presented, second by B. Fox.  Motion carried.   

 

Ken Jaworski presented the changes he made to the Zoning map and the Farmland preservation 

map to the Planning Commission. The Planning Commission approved all changes. Ken also 

presented some changes that should be made to the ordinances. These will be reviewed at the 

next meeting.  

Ken J. recommended that the public open house should be held on September 18th or the 25th 

from 5pm – 7pm with a presentation at 5:30.  

 

Future meeting date: August 7, 2024 at 6:00 pm. Alternative date, August 15th.  

  

Adjournment:  Motion by D. Vander Heiden to adjourn the meeting, second by B. Fox. Meeting 

adjourned at 7:15 pm.   

  

Respectfully Submitted by:   Debbie Vander Heiden, Secretary 

  
  
 

 

 


